

HEWITT C: ITEM 2 


Regarding the South Somerset District Council Submission Local Plan 2006-2028,

I wish to add this to my objection to the development at Yeovil, near East Coker:

ITEM 2:

RSS Revocation:

Because the Government has decided to revoke the Regional Strategy for the South West, it seems clear to me that the main requirement on which this plan was founded has been removed and it would be a great injustice for the plan to go ahead now that the bureaucratic need for it has been removed.

No genuine local need for this development has been proved to my satisfaction and I believe the revocation is intended to prevent this kind of mistake from being made, and that intention should be of ultimate importance in this case. 

Yours sincerely,

Claire Hewitt
